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Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope this letter finds you well. As we continue into the next half term, we appreciate your ongoing
support in ensuring that all students uphold the high standards of Da Vinci Academy.

We would like to remind you that all students must be in full academy uniform when they return to
school on Monday, 24th February. It is essential that students arrive at school dressed appropriately,
adhering to the uniform policy to maintain a positive and professional learning environment.

Please take note of the following uniform expectations:
e Trousers: Must be tailored. Leggings and jeans are not permitted.

e Footwear: Plain black leather or leather-look trainers/shoes. No coloured logos, soles, or non-
polishable trainers.

e Blazers: Students are required to wear blazers.
e Ties: Students are required to wear ties.

e Jewellery: Only one pair of small plain stud earrings, one small nose stud, and a watch are
allowed. Bracelets, nose rings, septum piercings, eyebrow piercings and any other jewellery are
not permitted.

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring your child is dressed in line with our uniform policy. If there
are any concerns or difficulties in meeting these requirements, please contact your child’s Achievement
Leader as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support in helping us create a disciplined and purposeful environment for
our students.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Culverwell

Deputy Headteacher
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